
Marcy Street Project Public Meeting 
 
 
For More Information: 
Tom Richter, DPW, 766-1412 
 
 
            PORTSMOUTH – The City will hold a public meeting Wednesday, April 25, 
to discuss proposed water, sewer, street and sidewalk improvements slated for the 
Marcy Street area. 
 

City staff will be available at the 6:30 p.m. meeting in City Hall Conference 
Room A to discuss the scope of the project, which also will affect Gardner Street, 
Hunking Street, Pickering Street, Pickering Avenue, South Mill Street, Marcy 
Street, Meeting House Hill, Manning Street, and Walton Alley. 

 
The work is part of the Marcy Street Utility and Streetscape Improvement 

Project. Water and sewer replacement work will begin soon on Gardner Street, 
Hunking Street, Pickering Street, and sections of Mechanic and Marcy Streets. 

 
The street and sidewalk improvements will not begin until September. 

 


